From: Bryce Franco 512 Larschied St Green Bay, Wisconsin 54302 1-920-562-0670 To: Nicholas Hopp **Dental City** 3205 Yeager Dr Green Bay, WI 54311 Dear Nicholas Hopp, I am writing to thank you for your time and consideration for allowing me to interview you for my field study. It was truly great to speak with someone new who has many years in the web field, your feedback and details on your position has me even more eager to pursue a career in this field. I appreciate your input on that getting my foot in the door may not be easy but once I have experience under my belt, then I should see more opportunities my way. I will continue searching and improving my web development skills until I get my shot. Once again, your time was greatly appreciated and if you need to contact me for any reason, please do not hesitate to contact me. My phone number is 1-920-562-0670 and my email is 23940821@nwtc.edu. Sincerely, Bryce Franco